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Welcome back! Happy New Year to all. The children have 
settled well in class and are settling back into familiarity 

in their daily routines.  

Maths  
 

The children will continue to develop 
mathematical skills We will focus on 
number skills, counting objects to 10 
and beyond with a focus on quantity 
representation & will continue to use 

songs and rhymes We will explore 
shapes using shapes to build, learn 3D 

shape names and recognise common 
features of shapes.  

Literacy 

Our text this term is The Tiger who came 
to tea, a familiar and enjoyable story. The 

children will continue to work hard in    
learning new phrases and words, focus on 
motor skill in writing and mark making &  

sensory exploration  

 

Science  
In science we will be focusing on the human body, we will 
be comparing hair & eye colour & drawing self-portraits. 

We will then look at animals and compare humans and   
animals, for example counting legs and body hair such as 

fur and skin. 

History 

This term we will  learn about vehicles & compare   
common feature, we will look at how the travel and 

move. We will then look at past and present to see how 
vehicles have developed over time  

DT 

The children will be learning how 
we can made moving figures using 
split pins. They will learn that we 
can us different resources and 
simple tools in a safe way can 

make things move.  

Art 
The children will explore colour, 
learning how mixing 2 colours to-

gether can make 1 new colour. 

Please remember to check Showbie for updates of what your 
child has been up to each week in class.  

 


